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I am strongly supportive of climate change legislation, as contained in LC
19. I am the owner of a native plant nursery and realize the importance of
trying to save our planet before it is too late by addressing this issue NOW.
Please support this important legislation!!
Shannon Jorgenson
Wings Native Plants
Aumsville OR
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